Year 2 – 2/6/2025 – 12/6/25
This fortnight, we welcomed the children back to Montessori after the half term break. 
Year 2 have continued to explore dinosaurs, using lots of different activities. 
We have also been using some fun active listening games with the children, such as, ‘Simon Says’ and ‘Move to the rhythm’. We have been lucky with the weather, so have been able to do these games outside in our lovely garden. 
The children have been busy this week, creating cards for their daddy’s for Father’s Day. They really put care and thought into their designs. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, the children have been busy planning what they would like to perform in this year’s summer concert. We have started to practise the songs and drama pieces that they have decided to do. Very exciting! 
